

WILLIAM ELLIS SCHOOL HIGHGATE ROAD LONDON NW5 1RN

HEADTEACHER: MR SAM WHITE

TEL: 020 7267 9346 FAX: 020 7284 1274

info@williamellis.camden.sch.uk

25th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Winter Entertainment Evening – Wednesday 18th December, 6pm for 6.30pm

This year's Winter Entertainment takes place on Wednesday 18th December. This will be an evening of music, drama and dance, including performances by groups of students, some traditional songs for us all to join in with and suitably seasonal refreshments.

Your son will be taking part in the performance, working hard to prepare for the evening and we hope that you will be able to come and get the festive season off to a merry start with us. You will be informed of the rehearsal schedule nearer to the concert.

The entertainment begins at 6:30pm and the WESPA Bar will be open from 6:00pm selling mince pies, mulled wine and soft drinks. There is no charge for entrance, but we will be having a collection to go towards the work of Music and Drama.

We will also be drawing the WESPA raffle that night.

Please return the completed permission slip to Mr Forbat by Friday 13th December 2019.

We look forward to seeing you there!

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Guy Forbat Head of Music

<u> X</u>

KE:	winter	Entertainment	Concert 2019	

I give permission for my son to take part in the Winter Music Concert on Wednesday 18 th December, 20	19.

Please delete as appropriate:

I give permission/do not give permission for my son to make his own way home, to and from the event.

Contact details:

Telephone Number:	Email Address:
•	

Signed:

Please return completed form to Mr Forbat by Friday 13th December